
Due to a beautiful new renovation to the Brownsburg High School Aquatic Center,
evaluations are completed at Pike High School Natatorium, 5401 W 71st St, Indianapolis, IN 46268.

Swimmers will be offered assistance with a coach in the water if needed or, for those able, 
will be asked to swim 3-4 lengths of the pool during their evaluation.  

Swimmers will then be placed in the appropriate training group if they decide to join the program. 

To reserve a time and receive instructions for 
the new swimmer evaluations, 

please email: BrownsburgSwimClub@gmail.com

Swimmers and guardians participate at their own risk.

Questions: BrownsburgSwimClub@gmail.com
www.BrownsburgSwimClub.com
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